
 

 

KKRA-LD, Rapid City, South Dakota (Fac. ID 23491) 
Suspension of Operations Justification 

 

Low power television station KKRA-LD (Fac. ID 23491), licensed to Rapid Broadcasting Company, 
went silent on October 23, 2023, due to transmitter failure.  The failed transmitter is being 
repaired by the manufacturer and will be returned to service as quickly as possible. 

If KKRA-LD is unable to resume licensed operations within 30 days, Rapid Broadcasting will 
submit the necessary request for Special Temporary Authority.   


